
Brita Mortensen Fund 
The Managers of the Brita Mortensen Fund give notice that they are prepared 
to receive applications for grants to enable undergraduates of the University 
to visit Scandinavia in order to study the culture, literature, and arts of the 
Scandinavian countries. 

Candidates for the B.A. Degree are eligible to apply for a grant provided that 
they intend to make use of it before they complete the examination 
requirements for that degree. 

The applications must be submitted to Lisa Gold, (SSF Secretary), Faculty of 
English, 9 West Road, Cambridge, CB3 9DP.  
To reach her by the 21 May 2025. 

Only applications for future expenses will be considered, applications for 
reimbursements of expenses will not ordinarily be accepted. 

N.B. Applications for grants to support joint projects should be made by 
the senior member supervising the project on behalf of the individuals taking 
part 


